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MINUTES 

September 10,  2020 

 

Chairman Michael Martin called the meeting to order at 5:05p.m. 

Members present were Pete Gove and Mat Morton 

Meeting held at Dunstable Town Hall, 511 Main Street – Outdoors 

Other in attendance: Dennis Unger, Town Engineer 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss Bear Hill before the homeowners meeting and to set a date and 

time for such meeting.   

Dennis reviewed his notes with the Board. Discussion took place regarding dead trees being replaced.  Pete 

made a motion to have any dead trees replaced. Mat seconded – motion passed unanimously. 

Date set October 8th, 5:00 

Dennis left the meeting. 

Mike gave an update on 113 project and attempt to get a new waterline. 

Peter made a motion to accept July 02, 2020 meeting minutes. Mat seconded- motion passed unanimously. 

Pete made a motion to close the meeting at 5:42. Mat seconded- motion passed unanimously.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kristina Hooper 

Dunstable Highway Administrative Assistant 


